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Boundary revisions under 

consideration for Jackson High 

School by the High School Growth 

Mitigation Planning Committee 

(HSGMPC)  

 

This is not a final recommendation. The 

committee’s final recommendation will 

be made to the Everett Public Schools 

superintendent by March 31, 2019. 

 

These current Jackson High School 

attendance areas are being considered 

for moving into the Cascade High 

School attendance area. Numbers 1 

through 5 on the map indicate how 

many of the five small work groups in 

the HSGMPC are considering this 

change.  E.g., the number 3 signifies 

that three of the five small work groups 

in the HSGMPC are considering moving 

this area from Jackson High School to 

Cascade High School.   

 

Student Enrollment by Area  

The following information shows the 

number of students currently in grades 

6 – 9 in the areas under consideration 

for boundary changes.  These students 

will be in grades 8 – 11 in fall 2020 

when the boundary changes are 

expected to be implemented.  

 

Area 5 =   89 

Area 4 = 303 

Area 3 =   94 

Area 2 = 100 (total of both #2 areas) 

Area 1 = 174 (total of both #1 areas) 
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Boundary Revisions Under Consideration  
for Cascade High School 
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Boundary revisions under 

consideration for Cascade High 

School by the High School Growth 

Mitigation Planning Committee 

(HSGMPC)  

 

This is not a final recommendation. The 

committee’s final recommendation will 

be made to the Everett Public Schools 

superintendent by March 31, 2019. 

 

These current Cascade High School 

attendance areas are being considered 

for moving into the Everett High School 

attendance area. Numbers 1 through 5 

on the map indicate how many of the 

five small work groups in the HSGMPC 

are considering this change.  E.g., the 

number 3 signifies that three of the five 

small work groups in the HSGMPC are 

considering moving this area from 

Cascade High School to Everett High 

School.   

 

Student Enrollment by Area  

The following information shows the 

number of students currently in grades 6 

– 9 in the areas under consideration for 

boundary changes.  These students will 

be in grades 8 – 11 in fall 2020 when 

the boundary changes are expected to 

be implemented.  

 

Area 5 = 137   

Area 4 = 216 

Area 3 = 120 

Area 2 =   60 

Area 1 =   79 

 

 


